
Dover Sherborn Boosters

Monthly Meeting Minutes

June, 2010

Meeting Date:

Monday, June 14, 2010  (7:30-9:00 pm)

Location:


DSHS Faculty Lounge

Attendees:
Frank Perlmutter, Jennifer Jordan, Mike Alessandro, Susan Armo, Jenn Collins, Jacklyn Morris, Bill Scatchard,   Scott Seidman,  Susan Spence,  Patty Gallagher, Joanna Brach, Carl Schroeder

Minutes Prepared by:

Jennifer Jordan

Agenda Topics/Minutes:

· New Boosters Board

· President



Jennifer Jordan

· Vice President                            Frank Perlmutter
· Treasurer



Mark Linehan
· Secretary



Laura Wood
· Member         


Mike Alessandro
· Member         


Susan Armo

· Member                                     Joanna Brach
· Member         


Jenn Collins
· Member        


Patty Gallagher
· Member         


Bill Scatchard

· Member                                     Carl Schroeder

· Member                                     Scott Seidman

· Member                                     Eve Smith

· Member                                     Sue Spence
· Member         


Jamie Simms
· Clothing Committee (Joanna Brach, Jen Collins, Patty Gallagher):

· Joanna and Patty introduced the new line of clothes from Camp David.  Less athletic wear and more every day Raider Wear.  The Board gave approval for them to order, 4 new girls items and 3 boys items.  We will continue to keep many of the past Raider gear as well.

· Working on introducing it right at the beginning of school. We talked about selling it to kids on Fridays with parent volunteers.  

· Jen Jordan talking to Denise Lonergan about school store concept and getting approvals. 
· Membership (Jen Jordan for Laura Wood):

· Renewal email sent 6/7.
· Middle School and HS back pack flyers being done

· We agreed we should send the letters to the families that gave last year but we do not have their emails.
· Web Discussion ( Carl Schroeder):

· Carl introduced the new website we will be using.   

· He transferred most of the information for our current website to the new website.

· It has the ability to host team websites. We need to work with Heath Rollins to confirm what the new HS website will offer and how we will work in concert with that website.  
· Triathlon (Frank Perlmutter):

· Frank reminded everyone the triathlon is Sept 19th.

· We need volunteers for Race Day- over 150 and especially for clean up crew

· We need corporate sponsorships!  Everyone needs to reach out to those they might know.
· Funding Committee ( Frank Perlmutter):

· We agreed to fund the irrigation for 3 zones on the Booster Fields.
· Bridges for cross country trail
· Softball Storage Chest

· Electricity to Batting cage and tennis courts

· Field covers
· Spirit (Patty Gallagher):

· The true Raider vs the comic Raider won the student vote.
· Patty will follow up on size and talk to the kids who have volunteered to be the mascot. 
· Breakfast Club (Frank Perlmutter and Mike Allesandro):

· We agreed to fund Summer Breakfast club again but trying to get full support from families that participate.  Same for during the year. 
· Back to School Dates:

· HS 9/30
· MS 9/23 (6/7th) and 9/29 (8th)  

· We will be there selling clothes and memberships
· 2010- 2011 Meetings:
· August 30

· September 13

· November 15

· January 10

· March 21

· April 11

· May 16

· June 13

· All held at 7:30 pm in the DSHS Faculty Lounge

